
2018 Leadership Summit 

The Florida Gold Coast Chapter was recognized for 

earning Gold status, through the Circle of 

Excellence program, at the 2018 Leadership 

Summit. Over 300-chapter leaders from across the 

country attended this event which offers 

educational sessions that provide knowledge on 

important trends in our industry. 

Left: Dawn Ingham, Veruschka Zachtshinsky, Tiina 

Smith, and Carla D’Andre 

Summer Edition, 2018 

   

 

   

In The Know: New Online Course - Blockchain and the Insurance Industry 
Hearing a lot about Blockchain in the news? Want to learn more? The Institutes is now offering a new online 

course with practical application, use-case exploration, and knowledge checks to introduce you to 

blockchain and help you understand how to apply its potential for streamlined processes. Check it out at 

www.theinstitutes.org 

Live in the sunshine. Swim in the sea. Drink the wild air. - emerson 

May Luncheon Recap 

Senior Claims Consultant, Jeremy Dawson, 

with EmployBridge, was our guest speaker 

at the May 23rd luncheon. We learned how 

claims professionals and their Data 

Analytics Department can work together 

when looking at big data and the 

importance of asking “why.” This helps flag 

claims for closer inspection.  

Right: Robin Pisecki, Dwight Garner, and 

Cheryll Mitchell 

 



Volunteer Opportunity  
Join us this Fall! 

 

  

   

Last fall the FGC chapter helped sort and store food at Boca Helping Hands 

(BHH). This fall we will be recruiting chapter members to volunteer at Families First 

of Palm Beach County.  

Their mission is to advance the well-being of children and families through high-

quality programs in prevention, early intervention, child development, 

behavioral health, education, and advocacy. 

Next Chapter Meeting on August 22nd 
 

 

 

Join us for our next chapter meeting on Wednesday, August 22, 2018 from 11:30-1:00 p.m.  

Brio Tuscan Grille: 5050 Town Center Circle, Boca Raton, FL 33486 

Get ready for a power-packed hour of speed networking. This event will be hosted during 

lunch where participants will sit with a different group at each course to maximize your 

networking efforts. Come prepared with your “elevator speech” and bring plenty of business 

cards. Each participant draws from a bowl filled with questions allowing for conversational 

flexibility. RSVP by emailing Tiina_Smith@ncci.com 

Are you attending the annual meeting in San Diego?    

Share your experience and photos! 

 

We would love to hear about 

your experience at the 2018 

CPCU Annual Meeting. Please 

contact the Florida Gold Coast 

Chapter CPCU Society Board 

Members to share what you 

learned in San Diego in our Fall 

Newsletter. 

CONTACT Joy Mach- Secretary: 

joymariemach@gmail.com 

We want to hear from YOU! 
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